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Ready for fall

by Hana Rosen-Westhafer

Summer has come and gone faster
than we thought! Our participants
enjoyed harvesting fruits, vegetables
and flowers, swimming in the pool,
and working on projects around the
property. So much was
accomplished in a short amount of
time. This summer, RTF participants
dug and built a fire pit, built new
fencing for an extra pasture, and
tended to the animals, gardens, and
property.

Mk !

Now that the fire pit is complete,
participants enjoy roasting
marshmallows to make s'mores
around the cozy fire. They are also
helping get the farm ready for
winter, which is fast approaching, by
checking windows and doors in the
barn, checking pasture run-ins, and

Our farm house renovation is
complete and we are looking
forward to opening our bed and
breakfast to expand learning
opportunities for farm
participants. Running an Inn takes
a lot of work. Our participants will
have the opportunity to learn
about hospitality, housekeeping,
laundry, food preparation, and
retail.

Happy Fall from RTF!
RTF is hosting a Halloween Party
on Saturday, October 31 from

6pm-8pm. Please join us for treats
and fun! Costumes encouraged.

Red Tomato Farm

Participants toured the PA Rails to Trails.

Aaron shows off some harvested tomatoes.




